
 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

OF THE VISALIA PLANNING COMMISSION 

7:00 p.m., Wednesday, December 18, 2019 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to Government Code Section 54956 that the 

Planning Commission will conduct a special meeting at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, 

December 18, 2019 at the City Hall Council Chambers located at 707 W. Acequia Avenue, 

Visalia, California. The purpose of said special meeting is to review the following item: 

A public hearing for the issuance of Temporary Conditional Use Permit No. 2019-

63, a request by St. Paul’s Episcopal Church to operate a temporary overnight 

warming center through February 28, 2020 in the church’s parish hall. The site is 

zoned Q-P (Quasi Public) and is located at 120 N. Hall Street (APN: 093-272-001, 

002, 003, 004).  The project is Categorically Exempt from the California 

Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) pursuant to CEQA Guidelines Section 15301, 

Categorical Exemption No. 2019-83. 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the public will be given the opportunity to speak 

only on the matter listed in this notice. Dated this 13th day of December, 2019. 

Susan Currier 

Staff Liaison to the Planning Commission 

 

 

I, Susan Currier, do hereby certify, under penalty of perjury under the laws of the State of 

California, that the foregoing notice of special meeting was delivered to each member of 

the Planning Commission and posted on the posting board at the City Hall Council 

Chambers located at 707 W. Acequia Avenue, Visalia, California, all on the 13th day of 

December, 2019. 

Susan Currier 

Staff Liaison to the Planning Commission 

 

Americans with Disabilities Act: In compliance with the American Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to 

participate in meetings call 559-713-4436 48-hours in advance of the meeting. For Hearing-Impaired - Call (559) 713-

4900 (TDD) 48-hours in advance of the scheduled meeting time to request signing services. Written materials relating 

to an item on this agenda submitted to the Advisory Body are available for public inspection in the Visalia City office, at 

315 E Acequia Ave, during normal business hours. 


